
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Joseph Kohn MD <outlook_945BCBF227049F41@outlook.com> on behalf of Joseph 
Kohn MD <Joseph@WeAreOne.cc> 

Sent: 	 Friday, September 04, 2020 7:44 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Support EACP-1 

Aloha Maui County Council Environmental, Agricultural and Cultural Preservation Committee: 

Strongly Support Keeping our County Parks and roadways free of chemicals. Let's finally pass this bill and make 

ALL county parks and roadways pesticide free! There is no rational reason to pollute our own environment or 
destroy ecosystems. Protect keiki and ohana. 

Malama 'Aina! 

Mahalo, 

Joseph Kohn MD 

Founder, We Are One, Inc. - www.WeAreOne.cc  - WAO 

493 Pio Dr Apt 209 
Wailuku, HI 96793-2641 

808-359-6605 

Joseph@WeAreOne.cc  

www.WeAreOne.cc   

VISIT YOUR GROUP 

hoof 
• Privacy • Unsubscribe • Terms of Use 

1 


	Page 1

